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We began this academic year by studying Creation, because the beginning is a great 

place to start! Thus far we have covered the 7 days of creation, the creation of Adam 

and Eve, the First Sin, and the story of Cain and Abel. We will soon be moving on to 

The Flood and the story of Job. 

 

Each week we focus on one (or two) 

central themes. The central themes 

have been: 

1. We are created in God’s 

image 

2. Of all He created, God loves 

people the most 

3. God made humans as male and female 

4. Family is God’s creation 

5. The Fall brought sin into God’s perfect creation 

6. Sin always results in death 

7. God sees and knows everything 

 

We have been seeing great attendance as of late! Thank you to the parents for 

hauling your kiddos into church each week … we know that isn’t always easy! 

 

Our Christmas program is scheduled for Sunday, 12/16, during the morning service. 

The kids will be reciting verses and singing songs. We have been practicing for a few 

weeks already and the excitement is building! 

 

A special thank you to our helpers – Andrew Sherman, Bill Newhof, Akira Beaulieu, 

Briana Harrison, and Greta Forward – for their assistance each week.  

 


